
 
 

DATE: June 10, 2020 
 

AGENDA ITEM # 4 

 
TO:    Public Arts Commission 
 
FROM:   Jon Maginot, Staff Liaison 
 
SUBJECT:   Art for Community Center temporary fence 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Discuss potential art for the temporary fence surrounding the  

Community Center 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Hillview Community Center is in the process of being redeveloped. Temporary construction 
fencing has been erected around the site. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
A potential opportunity for temporary public art has arisen. The subcommittee discussing art for the 
new Community Center briefly discussed the potential for art on the temporary fencing. On 
September 26, 2019, the Public Arts Commission discussed pursuing options for temporary, 
interactive murals along the temporary fencing.  
 
On October 24, 2019, the Public Arts Commission selected three murals to be printed. Those murals 
have been printed, but have not yet been installed.


